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HAMDEN BOARD OF EDUCATION  

SPECIAL MEETING 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 2, 2018 

MINUTES 

 

* REVISED * 
 
 
Christopher Daur, Board Chair, called the meeting to order at 7:11 P.M. 

Board Members: Lynn Campo, Christopher Daur, Myron W. Hul, Melissa Kaplan, Gail 
Mitchell, Vic Mitchell, Walter Morton IV., Arturo Perez-Cabello and Melinda Saller,  
Mayor Curt Balzano Leng (ex-officio). 
 
Student Representative Absent: Vincent Palumbo  

Staff: Jody Goeler, Christopher Melillo and Michael Belden  

INFORMATION ITEM 

Mike Zuba from Milone and MacBroom gave a presentation on Scenarios 8, 9 and 10, for 

the Board to consider for a restructuring plan. 

PUBLIC COMMENTS ON INFORMATION ITEMS 
 

The following people spoke during Public Comments on Information Items:  
 
Michelle Mastrophy 
Valerie LaRose De Sosa 
Kiely Giusti     
Shepherd Glen Parent 
Marilou Arendt 
Matt Seriville 
Kerin Walsh 
Erica Sapp 
Jessica Powell 
Linda 
Kaylee 
Mark Levinsen 
Cassie Meyer-Haffe 
Church Street Parent 
Angela Morton 
Alani, 6th grade Dunbar Hill student 
Maya, Dunbar Hill student 
Hailey, Dunbar Hill student 
Morgan, 6th grade Dunbar Hill student 
Symone, 6th grade Shepherd Glen student 
Barbara Hamilton 
Justin, Dunbar Hill student 
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Philip, 3rd grade Dunbar Hill student 
Daniel, Kindergarten Dunbar Hill student 
Sharon Barrett 
Hannah Barrett 
Antonia, Dunbar Hill parent 
Dawn Briddowski 
Eliza Figuro 
Ella, Wintergreen student 
Patricia Consuelas 
Melody Churchey 
Gracie, Kindergarten Shepherd Glen student 
Terrance Jenkins 
Otis Wignam 
Wintegreen parent 
Yujen, Shepherd Glen parent 
Megan Alston 
Jennifer Hannon 
Justin Farmer 
Nick DeMatto 
Cedrill, Shepherd Glen student 
 
 
COMMENTS FROM BOARD MEMBERS 

The following Board Members spoke: Myron W. Hul, Melissa Kaplan, Walter Morton, IV, 
Melinda Saller, Lynn Campo, Arturo Perez-Cabello, Christopher Daur and Mayor Balzano 
Leng. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 

1. Move to adjourn at 11:05 P.M. 
Perez-Cabello 
Seconded by: Saller 
Unanimous 

 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Myron W. Hul, Board Secretary 
 


